INTRODUCTION '

For those who have not met us yet... I'm Charlie
(woof woof) and | would like to introduce my
Daddy (Adrian) and my Mummy (Riana) to you.
Daddy and Mummy came to England to make
this their new home in October 2013. Being
adventurous, they got engaged (July), married
(August) and sold all their worldly possession in
that same year. They arrived at Heathrow with
just two suitcases, one nights’ accommodation
booked in Paddington and no idea what would
follow.

Luckily they had friends in Rotherhithe and they
rented a room above a pub run by South
Africans. They enjoyed exploring and sightseeing
London while job hunting. Daddy got a job with,
wait for it, a South African Steak & Grill chain as
Manager in Training at the 02 (they simply could
not shake them South Africans off :). Daddy
would arrive back from work quite late in the
evenings and they told me one of their favourite
times was when Daddy would pop by the Tesco
Extra after 2am on his way home and buy a 3
pack of Desperado’s, when he got to their room
above the pub, he would wake my Mummy and
they would share the Desperado’s while Daddy
told Mummy all about his day at work... | like
hearing that sorry.

So after training was completed, Daddy’s boss
relocated him to a new Steak house which was
opening near the football stadium in Leicester.
By December 2013 they were living in Leicester
and boy the stories Daddy can tell about football
games and all the supporters they had to serve
beer to..

.... Charlie, enough already, let us tell everyone
about what is happening at our pub over the
next couple of months...

Okay Mummy, for those of you who would like
to hear more of my Daddy’s and Mummy’s
adventure, let me know and I'll tell you another

What’s on at
The Volunteer Inn

OUR SKITTLE ALLEY...
Currently we are taking part in the Malmesbury Skittles
League, which is continuing until end of May, followed by

our fun Summer Skittles League. For those who would like to
have a go, please pop in and sign up for the summer league
and don’t worry if you don’t have a team; we will add you to
an existing or even form a new team - it is the best way to
meet new people in and around our great village. However
this does mean that our alley is in use most Tuesday to Friday
evenings from 8pm onwards. Families are welcome to come
have a game at any time, please just phone up to make sure
it is available to avoid disappointing the little ones.

THIS MARCH..© FUTURE DATES...

* We have a Rock ‘n Roll * Easter Party on

Bingo night on Saturday | Sunday the 9th April
11th hosted by the fabulous, * Beer and Tapa’s
Adam Lloyd. £10 per ticket. Tasting with Alex Arkell
Includes hot buffet at half ' on Wednesday 26th
time and lots of pricesto | April

be won. * Coronation Disco

* Mexican Night on Saturday Night on Saturday

the 18th. All you can eat evening 6th May
buffet with Margarita’s on * Coronation Picnic on
arrival. Music by DJ Kev. Sunday 7th May
Ladies dust off your salsa * Samba Carnival on
dance shoes... £20pp Saturday 10th

* Mothering Sunday on | June.

Sunday the 19th. Need we

say more... just come and - Details to follow in our
spoil mom with our April Newsletter...

delicious home cooked
roast dinners.

chapter in next month’s newsletter... The v°| unteer Inn
Great Somerford, Chippenham, Wiltshire SN15 5EL
Tel: (01249) 720316, email info@volunteerinn.co.uk

Sign up to our monthly newsletter? Email us your details
or pop them into the bowl on the bar.



